Community Newsletter -

THE TARRAS CHURCH SERVICE
IS THE FIRST SUNDAY OF EVERY
MONTH AT 11AM
Upcomung services:
4™H SEPTEMBER 2022
DUTY: ANNIE SNOW & LESLEY PURVIS

2NP OCTOBER 2022

DUTY: REBECCA CHAPMAN-COHEN & JAN
ANDERSON

Services lead by Damon PUmmer — all welcome

Caling all crafters

Do you have a craft (or two?) and would
love to share? A few people are
considering getting together and having a
craft day. W you sew, knit, crochet, quit,

scrapbook. or anything else crafty we
would love to hearfrom youl

if you would be interested in getting
together to share ideas and pass on tips
and tricks or encourage each other to try
dif-ferent crafts.

OR

If you are interested in taking up a craft
but don't know where to start. We would
love to hear from youl

Email- dormamaoddard@amilcom

WHAT CAN BE RECYCLED

PLASTIC: 7 ALUMINIUM CANS \(

Clear(_?_) bottles ONLY

Househt?ld L,%\.) bottles
& containers

A . Remember! No lids, pumps or
Household /5' containers trigger sprays

STOP L'OK  RECYCLE

- can this be recycled? - putitin the yellow bin!

------------

~for the number and is it clean?
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| Tarras Golf Club News! "
| =

Golf-Our annual Tarras Tournament is
looming. The John Annan Memorial men's -
! Tournament is on 6th & 7th September In
| and the women's 4 Ball Tournament ison | u
| 8th September. This year we have an I
| exciting addition to competition. The
Honda Store Wanaka will donate a Honda _m
car to the first man to shoot a Hole in |
I One on No 8 hole. They will donate 1"
| another car to the first woman to shoot a | ®
] Hole in One on No 17 hole. We wish to
| thank Honda Store Wanaka for their
generous sponsorship and look forward to
perfect shotlll Our other major Sponsor is I m
I Ravensdown, thank you very much! |

In August we played Cromwell in Tarras in = =
the annual Interclub for the Colin Cowie !
I Cup. They beat us scoring an average of I
| 27.21 Stablefords and we scored 26.58 | ®
| Stablefords. | =

The Men's Pennant team has reached the Ia
Central Otago Presidents Final which will 1 g

| be played on 18th September. Good Luck |
|

Saturday 10th September is Jack and I n
Noni Mead Trophy, a mixed pair of Tarras
members, 12.30pm report 1"

| | =
| Saturday 24th September is Tarras Men's [n
I and Women's Championship Finals day

|

| Saturday 1st October is Potter Gold 1,
| Watch Trophy, a mixed fun day I

|
! Saturday 8th October is Hawea v Tarras I .

Interclub game at Tarras, 12.30pm report |

|
| [ |
I Saturday 15th October is Tarras Closing .
Day, midday report. I
| | =
I— N I S S S S S S S s . l-
]
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TARRAS RURAL WOMEN NEWS

Thank you to our generous community. With your support we raised §7786.30 as a result of
donations, the raffle and the wonderful sales table.

The ladies at ANZ drew the raffle with Nigel Cooke being the lucky winner., CONGRATULATIONS

A derful Daffodil Day 2022 lt. Thank L.
wonderful Daffodil Day Result. Thank you a ‘ Cancer Society
Jarras Rural Women. \\ /
NEXT MEETING: -
21st September - Dinner and a Moviel DATES FOR YOUR
CALENDAR: -
We are heading into Wanaka for dinner and a movie at
Rubies Cinema. Car pooling from Tarras Village for October 19th, November 16th,
anyone that would like a lift! Movie to be confirmed December - TBC

closer to the date, but will be a latest release.

Charitable | Forward Thinking | Flexible | Professional | Inclusive
He Manawa Manaaki | He Whakaaro Kokiri | He Whakaaro Ngohengohe | He Pumanawa | He Manawa Awhi

Tarras Talk is sponsored by: TARRAS RURAL WOMEN
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TARRAS COIMIMUNITY PLAN UPDATE!

Near the end of 2021, a community values survey was distributed to the residents of Tarras, seeking
your views on what is important to you as someone who lives, stays or owns property in Tarras. We
are providing another opportunity for you to fill in this survey, to make sure that we hear from as many
people as possible.

The survey askes what is special about Tarras, what you value and what you want Tarras to be known
for in the future. Your response will help set a direction for the future by informing a new Tarras
Community Plan.

The survey will close on Friday 30™ of September, when the data will be analysed and presented back
to the community at two workshops to be held at the Tarras Hall. These workshops are a chance for
you to come together as a community and set a vision and action plan for the future. The first of these
workshops will be held on Tuesday 18 October at 5.00pm, and the other will be held on Saturday 5
November at 4.00pm, and will include a sausage sizzle! We have tried to select two very different
times so that most people will have a chance to attend one or the other.

We will analyze the data from this survey separately from the first time it was sent out, so don’t worry
if you can’t remember if you have already filled it in or not — we want to hear from you!

This is a community-led process, supported by Central Otago District Council.

You can find a link to the survey here: https://forms.office.com/r/i3VKTCabKE

Tarras Bird Watchers
FIREWOOD For Sale:

Dry Willow:
$80 cubic metre:
Contact Ginny: 027 417 8053

Are you interested in birds?

Peter Swale email: peter.swale@xtra.co.nz
Andy Anderson email: aabirdo@icloud.com

1
|
1
1
1
: Follow us on Facebook or contact
1
1
|
1
1 And join us on our weekly bird watching field
1
|

trips.
i
‘Boo
Date:- Wednesday
Time:- 2pm
Hosted by: Felicit KAITIAKI  CONSTRUCTION

Address:- Pukema

Intfroducing Kaitiaki Construction
Interior Design  Building  All with an eye for sustainability

www.kaitiakiconstruction.com
Lewis 021 084 13060 Clementine 027 4166 886
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TARRAS SCHOOL

In August we welcomed Lucy Manson and her family into the Tarras School community.

TARRAS SCHOOL

Tarras School would like to announce the new board of trustee members : Dan Feary, Clementine
Wallace, George Reed and Christine Gibson. The first meeting date is pending. Being a member of a
school board is an exciting time as you get the opportunity to work on strategic plans which lead the
direction of the school.

The Tarras School pool is in some desperate need of renovation. Central Lakes Trust have committed
$25,000.00 to the project. Re-coating the pool and adding some extra safety features will cost in the
region of $70,000.00 so more support is being sought.

PGG Cash for communities is back up and running in September. If you purchase Ballance
Agri-Nutrients fertiliser through your PGG Wrightson account you can nominate Tarras School who will
gain $3% - get in touch with your representative now. PGG Wrightson account holders who purchase
selected Ballance Agri-Nutrients fertiliser during spring can nominate $1 for every tonne purchased to a
chosen qualifying cause.

Students have enjoyed visiting Cardrona on a Friday for school skiing - thank you to FOTS for
supporting the students in attending this activity. Watching the students progression is good fun,
waving goodbye to them on the chairlifts is quite daunting, but the smiles they come back down with
ensure we remember what exploring our backyard is all about. Cross country is ahead of students
currently with Hawea hosting the first run experience for many.

The latest 10 Year Property plan has been signed off and the work will be completed in the near future -
new roofing on the main building and some work to get hot water to the swimming pool area. Extra
upgrades will be completed inside to create a multi use room with areas for technology and art. All
learning spaces will receive new carpet.

Junior school students have been busy planting seeds in preparation for the annual seedling sale. They
have created pick n mix é packs which will sell for $10. There are a limited amount so be sure to be an
early bird on Saturday 29th October when they go on sale. If you have any extra seedlings from your
own garden to add to the sale these can be dropped at school the week prior to the sale.

O©

Search Tarras School

Current Roll: 22 CREATING UNTQUE LEARNING EXPERTENCES,

COMMUNITY, CURIOSITY, DIVERSITY, SUSTAINABILITY
HAPORL, MARIRA, KANORAY, WHAKAUKA

Ka kite ano
Rachelle

Bingo - Date change due to Covid!

WHEN: Friday 19th September
TIME: 7:00pm

WHERE: Tarras Hall

BE READY
TO BINGO

WHAT: Bingo, Major raffle and loads of fun

WHY: Fundraiser for Tarras Playgroup
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